Y Don't Let Their Dreams Be Shattered...
Their Future Depends on YOU!

(The dogs pictured here are NOT affected with epilepsy.)

There are not enough complete families in the research study. It is very important that we
have complete family information from all affected dogs and their relatives (both affected
and unaffected siblings, parents, grandparents and offspring).

Please do everything you can to get blood samples submitted for
the research from all of your dogs’ relatives.

If you have a dog affected with canine epilepsy or have a dog related to one,
have you given blood yet?
Epilepsy threatens the future of our breed—please give blood!

To give blood, contact Liz Hansen, Research Coordinator, University of Missouri, College of Veterinary
Medicine. Email: HansenL @missouri.edu, Phone: 573-884-3712, www.canineepilepsy.net

Toby’s Foundation—Making Tracks to Defeat Canine Epilepsy!

Email: tobysfoundation @tobysfoundation.org, Phone: 949-455-7842
www.tobysfoundation.org — Contact us. We can HELP!

We proudly support the US Australian Shepherd Foundation Donor Advisory Fund for
Epilepsy and have pledged $5,000. We are pleased to be a part of this united effort to
stop canine epilepsy and save our breed from this cruel disease.
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